
Lloyd E. Rigler - Lawrence E. Deutsch
Foundation

March 1, 1999

Mr. Thomas Coleman
AMERICAN ASSOCIA nON
FOR SINGLE PEOPLE
P. O. Box 65756
Los Angeles CA 90065

Dear Tom,

I was impressed with your presentation for AASP last Friday, and the projected budget.
Our Foundation is glad to know that the right of single people are finally being addressed
nationally, and has our enthusiastic support.

We also feel that it is important for AASP to develop a support group in addition to
membership. The major supporters should also be represented on your board. Until
major financial support is developed, our Foundation will guarantee the monthly projected
budget, and as support develops we will provide the difference between what is needed
and what is raised, through December 2000, starting March 1, 1999. Our '99
contribution will include the money we have committed to Spectrum for this year, and the
difference between what you raise from the budget projected. You will provide us copies
of contribution checks, as well as a list of membership, and atUlual paid membership
money will be put into a reserve account and invested.

If you are in agreement with the above please sign one copy and return for our files.
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Regards, -

~
Lloyd E. Rigler
President

I AGREE __ ~ DATE _
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